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WHEREAS, the University of Illinois Springfield (UIS) Student Government Association (SGA) 

is vested with the authority to be the voice for the student body; and, 

 

WHEREAS, the UIS Career Development Center is an important career development resource 

with the potential to provide significant and practical career advice and guidance for UIS 

students; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Career Development Center provides services impacting the development, job 

placement, retention, and success of UIS students; and, 

 

WHEREAS, the Career Development Center helps the university fulfill its mission of providing 

“its students with the knowledge, skills, and experience that lead to productive careers in the 

private and public sectors;” and, 

 

WHEREAS, the UIS Career Development Center’s location does not befit its purpose nor its 

potential, as its location significantly reduces its visibility and, therefore, importance or 

relevance to many; and,  

 

WHEREAS, the Career Development Center may become even less frequented when the 

Student Union opens because of its unsuitable location, which may further diminish its visibility 

and importance to many UIS students; and,  

 

WHEREAS, other offices assigned future space in the Student Union will arguably have less 

impact on the future development and success of UIS students; and, 

 

WHEREAS, the Student Union will largely be paid for by students through student fees; and, 

 

WHEREAS, there is time to make the logistical adjustments to plan for the inclusion of the 

Career Development Center in the Student Union feasible. 

 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, the Career Development Center should be relocated to the 

Student Union when the facility opens its doors in 2018. 



 

______________________                                                          _____________________ 
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